
If you have any questions, please call the ODNI Requester Service Center at (703) 275- 
3642. 

Sincerely, 

ohn F. Hackett 
Director, Information Management Office 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF NATIONAL INTELLIGENCE 
WASHINGTON, DC 20511 

Mr. Nusrat Choudhury 
National Security Project 
American Civil Liberties Union Foundation 
125 Broad Street 
18th  Floor 
New York, NY 10004 

Ms. Karen Sheley 
ACLU of Illinois 
180 North Michigan Avenue 
Suite 2300 
Chicago, IL 60601-1287 

Reference: DF-2010-00101 
(1-BI FOI/PA 1144958-000—Mr. Choudhury) 
(FBI FOI/PA 1145593-000--Ms. Sheley) 

Dear Mr. Choudhury and Ms. Sheley: 

AM 4 NO 

In response to your 1 March 2010 (Mr. Choudhury) and 10 March 2010 (Ms. Sheley) 
duplicate requests to the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI), wherein you requested, under the 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), various records related to the FBI's eGuardian program, 
FBI located and referred one document to the Office of the Director of National Intelligence 
(ODNI) for our review and direct response to you. 

Please be advised that the document subject to this FBI referral to ODNI is currently 
available on a United States Government public website, which renders moot its review and 
release under the FOIA. The document, ISE-FS-200--Version 1.5, is available on the following 
website: 

http://www.ise.govklocs/ctiss/ISE-FS-200 JSE-SAR_Functional_Standard_VISIssued_2009.pdf 
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